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To all Parents/Carers and Primary 7 Pupils 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
AIRDRIE ACADEMY P7 OPEN EVENING TUESDAY 11th OCTOBER 2022 @ 6.00pm  
 
You and your child are warmly invited to attend our P7 Open Evening, being held in the school on Tuesday 11th 
October 2022. 
 
This is an opportunity to have a guided tour around a variety of departments in the school, meet many of our 
staff and to experience some activities our pupils are involved in across the curriculum. The evening will 
support your child’s journey from primary school to secondary school. 
 
Timings are as follows. 
 
6.00 – 6.15pm Welcome and Information 
6.15 – 7.45pm Guided Tour  
7.45 – 8.00pm Mr Anderson Headteacher 
8.00 – 8.30pm Tea/Coffee arranged by our Parent Council 
 
 
I hope you will be able to come along and I look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 

 
 
 
Miss Lilly 
Depute Head Teacher, Airdrie Academy 
 
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  
Please return to your child’s Primary 7 Teacher by Tuesday 27th September 
 
 
Child’s name_________________________ Number attending _____________ 


